
 

MEETING DATE:   May 18, 2022 

 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval of naming 
Crenshaw’s new outdoor classroom after 
William Heuman, long time, past principal 
of Crenshaw. 

 

Bill Heuman began teaching at Crenshaw in 1981, He became principal in 1994 and served as 
principal through the 2008 – 2009 school year. He envisioned a nature trail and outdoor 
classroom.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: I move that the Board of Trustees 
approve naming Crenshaw’s new 
outdoor classroom after William 
Heuman, long time, past principal of 
Crenshaw.  

 

 

 

Jerry Gibson 
Superintendent     
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